
Carter High School Dial
210 Carter School Road
Strawberry Plains, TN 37871
September 8, 2017

Dear Senior Parents:

Each year the Dial staff offers to parents the opportunity 
to purchase space in the yearbook for personal messages 
recognizing graduating seniors.  The space can be used for 
pictures (baby/childhood/current), a personal message, or both 
depending on the size and layout you select.  Use the order form 
on the reverse side to place your order. 

Please note: We cannot guarantee that your pictures will be 
returned in their original condition.  We recommend that you 
provide copies rather than originals of your valuable pictures. If 
you prefer to e-mail a high resolution digital image, please send 
it to emily.stanton@knoxschools.org and indicate on your order 
form that it was sent via e-mail.

Return this form, a check made payable to Carter High School, 
and picture(s) NO LATER THAN October 4, 2017 to Emily 
Stanton at Carter High School.   

If you have questions, please call Ms. Stanton at 933-3434.

Thank you,
CHS Dial Staff



SENIOR’S NAME  							         

NAME 						        PHONE NO.  	
(person purchasing ad)

DESIGN ___________ (Refer to the letter below each design to identify which layout you wish to use for your 
student’s ad.  Ads shown are smaller than actual size.  Please note that some designs do NOT include message 
space.)

1/8 Page Ad ($40)

1/4 Page Ad ($80)

Message to be included on ad (Please note ONLY Layouts B and C include a personal message!)

I have enclosed 		   picture(s).  I understand that I can pick these up at school after the books have 
been distributed in May. 

Order deadline:  October 4, 2017
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